
B. L. BELL ACADEMY
1016 Taylor Road • Boyle, MS  38730

Tiffanie Russell, Principal        Phone: (662)843-4572 
Kim Jones, Counselor        Fax: (662) 441-1939
Carolyn Washington, Secretary                      

September 23, 2024

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to invite you to enjoy Thanksgiving or Christmas lunch with your children at Bell
Academy.  Parents of children in 4K, 1st, 3rd, and 5th grades are invited to Thanksgiving lunch 
and parents of students in 5K, 2nd, 4th, and 6th grades are invited to Christmas lunch.  Due to 
space, we must limit one guest per student.  If you have children in more than one grade, who are
having lunch on the same day, you do not have to buy two lunch tickets.  You may sit with them 
during their designated lunch times.  Children will not be pulled from other grade levels to sit 
with siblings.  Children should remain at school after lunch and not checked out to go home.  

This year, parents will purchase lunch tickets using the link below.  We will not collect money at
the school for Thanksgiving or Christmas lunch.  All tickets must be purchased using the link.  
The total cost of each ticket is $5.74.  The deadline for purchasing tickets for Thanksgiving lunch
is Friday, October 25, 2024.  The deadline for purchasing tickets for Christmas lunch is Friday, 
November 22, 2024.  Tickets will not be sold after the deadlines in order to allow our cafeteria 
staff to prepare for the events.  

Thanksgiving Lunch:  November 13, 2024

Deadline to Purchase Tickets:  October 25, 2024 

PK  10:45 1st Grade 11:15.     3rd Grade 12:00 5th Grade  12:30

Christmas Lunch:  December 11, 2024

Deadline to Purchaser Tickets:  November 22, 2024

K  10:45 2nd Grade 11:15      6th Grade 12:00 4th  Grade  12:30



Purchasing Tickets

All tickets must be purchased using the link below.  A link has also been placed on our school 
website to purchase the tickets.

 https://cleveland-ms.leanstreamrp.com/district/tickets/120

 Click on the green “Buy Now” box next to the lunch event you are buying a ticket for. 

 The number of tickets should remain at 1 as each child may only have one guest in 
attendance. 

 Complete all information required for check out.

 We will print a list of all tickets purchased.  You will receive a ticket when you arrive the
morning of the lunch to give to the cashier.

Should you have any questions, please email me at trussell@cleveland.k12.ms.us.

Educationally yours, 

Tiffanie R. Russell, Ed.S
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